
Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee 12 February 2004 

10. CARTER GROUP HERITAGE WEEK 2003 
 

Officer responsible Author 
General Manager Strategic Development Warren Brixton, Committee Secretary, DDI 941-8439 

 
 The purpose of this report is to bring to the attention of the Committee contributions made to the city 

heritage through the holding of the Carter Group Heritage Week 2003. 
 
 2003 represented a step-up in programme activities and was well supported by those involved in the 

industry and the general public.  A report has been prepared by ‘Tenth Dot 
Management’, the event managers responsible for doing the programmes. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received and thank you letters be sent to ‘Tenth Dot 

Management’ and the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board for their work 
associated with the programme and the high quality of exhibitions provided. 

 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meetings - decision yet to be made


